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TO: MUSEUM OF RIVERSIDE BOARD                            DATE: DECEMBER 5, 2022 
 
FROM:  MUSEUM DEPARTMENT                                           WARDS: 1 & 5  

 
SUBJECT: RECEIVE AND DISCUSS A MUSEUM PRESENTATION CREATED FOR BOARD 

MEMBER USE 
 

 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive and discuss a Museum presentation created for Board Member Community Outreach 
purposes. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Museum of Riverside Board receive and discuss a Museum presentation created for 
Board Member Community Outreach purposes.  
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Museum of Riverside Board Members are appointed by Council members and the Mayor to 
represent all wards of the City. They serve as a conduit between City Council—the Museum’s 
governing body—and community members.  
 
 

DISCUSSION:   
 
The main Museum remains closed, but the recent restart of the renovation and expansion project 
will bring renewed public interest in the Museum’s path forward as we move toward and through 
the construction phase. During this period, it will be of increasing importance that the community 
understands who and what the Museum of Riverside is and plans to become. Board Members 
have the opportunity to amplify the communication efforts of staff by themselves providing 
presentations introducing the Museum to community groups to which Board Members may 
belong. 
 
 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 

 
Prepared by: Robyn G. Peterson, Ph.D., Museum Director 
Approved by: Kris Martinez, Assistant City Manager 
 


